[bookmark: _GoBack]Fourth grade students will be keeping a scrapbook of all of the Grandletters sent and received in a book that we will order for them from Bare Books Company.  Also, all of the students’ creative writing will go in another Bare Book that they will design and decorate over the next 2 school years.  They will be sharing both of these books at the 5th Grade Promotion with you and their grandparents or penpals in May 2014.  We would like to get these two Bare Books ordered now so the students can begin working on them as they complete a writing piece and their grandletters.  We are asking that each of you send $7 to school by Friday, September 7th so we can place the order soon.  You may send $7 in cash or write a check payable to O’Loughlin School.  Thank you for supporting this writing program.  Call if you have any questions regarding these purchases.  




Fourth grade students will be keeping a scrapbook of all of the Grandletters sent and received in a book that we will order for them from Bare Books Company.  Also, all of the students’ creative writing will go in another Bare Book that they will design and decorate over the next 2 school years.  They will be sharing both of these books at the 5th Grade Promotion with you and their grandparents or penpals in May 2014.  We would like to get these two Bare Books ordered now so the students can begin working on them as they complete a writing piece and their grandletters.  We are asking that each of you send $7 to school by Friday, September 7th so we can place the order soon.  You may send $7 in cash or write a check payable to O’Loughlin School.  Thank you for supporting this writing program.  Call if you have any questions regarding these purchases.  

